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I fully support this measure. It is critical to maintaining our democracy that every adult 

have the right to vote and not be impeded from doing so. Lack of language inclusion 

is an obvious barrier that we can easily remove, guaranteeing more people are able 

to vote and therefore represented in our government. Please do everything in your 

power to support this bill and all others like it which protect every person's right to 

vote. 


